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1. US CPI data for January 2023 will be released by the US Bureau of Labor Statistics (BLS) on February 14 at 8:30 A.M. Eastern Time.
2. The BLS intends to update weights for the Consumer Price Index yearly based on data from a single calendar year, starting with data from January 2023 and using consumer expenditure data from 2021.
3. Fed Chief Powell has been talking about ‘disinflation’ but the strong job market may play the spoilsport in Fed’s action plan.
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May be slightly imbalanced: The article presents the information in a generally reliable way, but there are minor points of consideration that could be explored further or claims that are not fully backed by appropriate evidence. Some perspectives may also be omitted, and you are encouraged to use the research topics section to explore the topic further.
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This article provides an overview of the upcoming release of US CPI data for January 2023 and discusses the new approach that will be applied when generating this data. The article is generally reliable and trustworthy, as it provides accurate information about the release date and details about the new method of calculation that will be used for this release. However, there are some potential biases present in the article which should be noted. 
First, there is a lack of exploration into counterarguments or alternative perspectives on this issue, as well as a lack of evidence to support some of the claims made in the article. For example, while it is stated that “the strong job market may play the spoilsport in Fed’s action plan”, no evidence is provided to back up this claim or explore any potential counterarguments to it. Additionally, there is a lack of discussion regarding possible risks associated with this change in methodology or any potential implications for investors and traders who rely on these figures to make decisions about their investments. 
Furthermore, while some points are discussed in detail such as changes to titles for certain indexes and seasonal adjustment factors, other points are not explored fully such as how these changes may affect inflation figures or what impact they may have on markets overall. Additionally, there is a lack of discussion regarding how these changes may affect different sectors or industries differently which could lead to partiality or one-sided reporting if not addressed properly. 
In conclusion, while this article provides accurate information about upcoming US CPI data release and details about new methodology being used for its calculation, there are some potential biases present which should be noted including lack of exploration into counterarguments or alternative perspectives on this issue as well as missing evidence for claims made and missing discussion regarding possible risks associated with these changes in methodology or their implications for investors and traders who rely on these figures to make decisions about their investments.
[bookmark: _Toc5]Topics for further research:
· Impact of US CPI data on markets
· Implications of US CPI data for investors and traders
· Risks associated with changes in US CPI methodology
· Differential effects of US CPI changes on different sectors
· Seasonal adjustment factors for US CPI data
· Inflation figures and US CPI data
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